
El Dorado County 

Chief Administrative Office 

Interoffice Memorandum 

 

DATE: January 13, 2015 

TO:  Parks and Recreation Commission 
 
FROM: Byron Saylor 
   
SUBJECT: Signage on the SPTC Corridor 
 
The Parks and Recreation Commission requested that staff report on the cost of signs that are 
needed for the 2.2 miles identified on the Sacramento Placerville Transportation Corridor 
(SPTC) at the December 18th, 2014 meeting. The Parks and Recreation Commission also 
requested that staff contact the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) and ask them to 
review the signage plan that was developed by the ad hoc sign committee. 
 
Staff used the signage plan developed by the ad hoc signage committee for the 2.2 mile section 
identified from the El Dorado Station to Greenstone Rd. The three categories of need for sign 
types within the 2.2 mile section are Required, Safety and Informational. 
 
Per the request of the Parks and Recreation Commission, staff contacted the CPUC. The CPUC 
reviewed the signage plan and made one change; sign number 15 of the ad hoc signage plan 
needs to be changed to the “Standard 1-X” Private Crossing Sign per CPUC General Order NO. 
75-D. The sign type also needs to be changed from Safety to Required. Staff used the Road 
Traffic Sign website to gather the cost of the signs. 
 

Sign Type Sign Number Total Cost 
Required – DOT 9,10 $3,000.00 
Required – Rails 14,15,22,23 *$1,190.00 
Required - Trail 1,3,5,16 $986.46 

Safety - Trail 8,11,17,19,20,21 $2,488.05 
Informational - Trail 2,7,12,13,17 $724.16 

*Rail prices are not completed. Prices for sign #14 and quantities for sign #22 are missing. 
 
Currently there is no funding for trails and rails. Trail signage is the responsibility of the Parks 
Division and staff will evaluate the funding options during the FY 15/16 budget process. 
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